
TO: UASTP Project Occupants

FROM: Jacobs as Contract Operator

DATE: April 21, 2024

RE:       Operations Advisory – Window Washing

Please be aware that there will be window washers on site from Monday, April 21st 
through Tuesday, April 22nd, to clean the exterior of the windows for the following 
buildings:

9040 and 9072

These activities require site occupants to be vigilant in safety procedures and to 
stay clear of the area. Traffic control will be provided. 
  
This safety zone is not to be entered by unauthorized personnel. Do not walk in 
the area of work.

Thank you for your cooperation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Desiree Mata at
desiree.mata@jacobs.com

Stay Informed:

For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at
www.uastp.com.

Thank you

http://www.uastp.com/

